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6th August 2024 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We have a Uniform Recycling Facility here at St. Catherine’s. We are very grateful to 
all who have contributed to it. 
To that end, we have some preloved uniform items which parents/ carers might find 
useful for their children and we would be delighted to pass on to another loving home, 
free of charge.  
We have some jumpers, cardigans, trousers, kilts, shirts, ties and some Nursery 
Sweatshirts and Nursery Polo Shirts.  
 
If you are interested in having a wee look please come along to our Uniform 
Recycling Event on Tuesday 13th August in the SENIOR SCHOOL SITE, 

BARRACK STREET from 11am-1pm, you are more than welcome.  
 
If you also have any pre loved items of uniform that you no longer need, feel free to 
bring them along and deposit them into our Recycling Box and we will prepare them 
for the next family to use!  
Our Uniform Recycling Bank operates all year round, so if anyone ever needs any 
thing please check with us first as we might just be able to help.  
 
God bless, 
 
Mrs B Wilders  
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